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NOTICE: STATEMENT OF COMPLETION DUE

RE: PERMIT NO. 65-23348

IMPORTANT: A response from you is required to maintain the active status of the referenced
water right permit. It no response is received from you, the permit will lapse and your
authorization to develop and/or use this water right will be cancelled.

Dear Permit Holder(s):

One condition of approval of the above referenced water permit was that proof of the extent of your
beneficial use must be submitted to this office on or before May 1, 2019. The department is required
to give you notice that proof of completion is due sixty days prior to the due date. Since the
department failed to give you notice before the due date, this letter provides you sixty (60)
days from the date of this letter to submit a proof statement or a request for extension of time.

If you completed your project prior to May 1, 2019, use the enclosed statement of completion form
which, when accompanied by the license examination fee or a completed field examination report
prepared by a certified water right examiner, will complete your submittal of the required proof.

If you did not fully complete your project by May 1, 2019, and you have not received a prior extension
of time, you may request an extension of time if the delay was for reasonable cause as provided in
Section 42-204, Idaho Code. If you were delayed by a government agency or by litigation that would
bring title to the water in question, an extension of time may be granted if appropriate documentation
is provided at the time of filing. An extension request must be accompanied by a $50.00 filing fee and
signed by the appropriate authorized permit holder(s) or authorized representative with a power of
attorney. Please contact the department for more information if you think you may qualify for an
extension.

In order to maintain your July 3, 2002 priority date for this permit, either an acceptable proof or an
acceptable extension request must be received by this department on or before June 29, 2020. If
neither is received, the department will send you a lapse notice and the permit will no longer be of any
force nor effect.
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